
 

 

TOWN OF PENDLETON 
6570 Campbell Boulevard 

Lockport, NY  14094 

Phone: (716) 625-8833 

Fax: (716) 625-6295 

 
 

 

 

Town Assessor 

Phone Ext. 116 

Assessor Clerk 

Phone Ext. 131 

tvalentine@pendletonny.us 

 

During the month of February, the Assessor’s Office was very busy meeting with residents submitting 

new applications and renewal applications for property exemptions, while continuing to update our 

system files (RPS) with the January property transfers and other corrections and/or changes.  

 

March 1 is taxable status date for Pendleton and was the last day to turn in an exemption for the 2024 

Tax Roll.  For the 2024 Tax Roll the Assessor’s Office received 40 new Enhanced STAR Exemptions, 

50 renewals and 22 New Senior Citizen Exemptions, 10 new Veteran Exemptions, 4 renewals and 1 new 

People with Disabilities Exemptions and 40 Volunteer Firefighter/Ambulance Worker Exemptions and 6 

new Agricultural Exemptions.  We also received 95 Agricultural renewals and we received proof of 

income from all farmers in the town for the exemptions granted.    

 

We will be processing all the above exemptions in the next 4-6 weeks prior to turning in the tentative 

roll to the Niagara County Office of Real Property in Mid-April.  

 

As of this update the Assessor’s Office has not received the property transfers for February 2024 from 

the Niagara County Real Property Office.   

 

 

Thomas D Valentine 

Pendleton Assessor 

March 8, 2024 

 

 

 


